SUNDAY 26 November 2017

1000 Morning Service - Denny Fleming

News from CMC Vellore

1830 Holy Communion - Kate Webb

Eternally mindful - Living with a long view - Knowing God our rock eternal (Daniel 2)

MONDAY 27

2000 Prayer Space

TUESDAY 28

WEDNESDAY 29

1130 Morning Prayer - Robert Lucas

1800 Collide

THURSDAY 30

0730 Prayer Meeting

1930 Alpha

FRIDAY 1

0915 Oasis

1530 Prayer for the Nations

1900 Glow

SATURDAY 2

PRAYER MINISTRY

If you would like someone to pray with you, please come to the front of the church at the end of the Service

PRAYER CHAIN

If you have an urgent prayer request, please text it to 07590 664819

You are very welcome to join us to pray before our Sunday Services at 0930 and 1745 in the Vicar's Office



@church_htr



We have an HTR Facebook group; just search Holy

Trinity Richmond to join it.

NEWCOMERS

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. We look forward to meeting you

TODAY - MORNING

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) Scramblers (Ages 3-5) Climbers (Years 1-3) Explorers (Years 4-6) Quest (Years 7-9) In the Christ Church Room In the Lounge In the Small Group Room In the Main Hall In the Vicar's Office

REACHING OUT WITH GOD'S LOVE AND POWER HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished

GETTING INVOLVED

Many people at HTR and beyond have been asking how they can help Kate, Johnny, Connor and Ben at this very difficult time. A group of friends have set up a crowdfunding page through which you can support them financially. You'll find this at http://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/pattersonfriends

While we are without a Vicar, our Churchwardens - Mark Lambert and David Ewart - become officially responsible for the smooth running of the parish. However, unlike many other churches, we are blessed to have a Curate and Staff Team in place, which both helps ministry to continue and covers things that might otherwise fall to the Wardens. Alwyn Webb and Keith Nurse are meeting weekly to discuss and take decisions about Services, ministry and other activities, and they are briefing the Wardens after this. We are also in regular contact with our Diocese through our Archdeacon, John Kiddle. If you have any questions about church matters in the coming weeks and months that other people can't answer, please speak to Alwyn or Keith

The choir for this year's **Carols by Candlelight** will start **rehearsals** on Sunday 26 November at 1515. Rehearsals will be every Sunday until the Carol Service on 17 December. Everyone is welcome to join in. If you would like to take part, please contact Keith Nurse

Do you feel overwhelmed by your child's online activity or perhaps resigned to it? Do you feel it's hard to stay on top of it all? Or perhaps you feel you lack the strategies to implement healthy boundaries in this area? You are warmly invited to join us for the next **LVA Parenting Talk**, taking place on **Tuesday 28 November** at **20.00** (doors open at 19.45) at Holy Trinity Church. Tickets are £5.00 (plus booking fee) and all proceeds go to the LVA Trust. https://billetto.co.uk/e/parenting-talk-healthy-relationships-in-a-digital-world-tickets-215608

On the morning of **3 December** we will be having an **Invitation Service**. Our speaker will be Krish Kandiah, a broadcaster, writer and speaker, who loves to engage with contemporary culture. Please pray about who you can ask to come along to this.

The **Passion Richmond** returns on Good Friday, **30 March 2018**. If you would like to be involved in any way, please e-mail thepassionrichmond@gmail.com

The church in Kampala, (Uganda) and **Karis Kids** would like us to find supporters for a desperately needy family living in the Kampala slums who has been attending St Peter's church. The total cost is £62 per month, (as long as gift aid can be claimed on contributions – slightly more if not), and can be shared between a group of supporters. This support will enable them to provide food for their family, send their children to school, and will provide health care for the family. If you would like to be involved please speak to Becky Edwards

Riverbank Trust is looking for a team of volunteers to help at our **Riverbank Family Christmas Party on Friday 8 December**, including baking, setting up & car drivers. Or donate £10 which will cover the cost of a Christmas family bag. We would also love our church family to once again bless our Riverbank families by designing a personal Christmas card. Please sign up on the Welcome Desk or speak to one of the team.

